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January 1, 2025 
 
To:  Treehouse Parents 
From:  Jan E. Nienu 
 
Happy New Year!  I hope your Christmas was a blessed one.  May 2025 bring good 
health, peace, joy and many blessings from above.  Thank you very much for your 
generous Christmas gift to us.  We are so touched by your kindness.  May the Lord bless 
you abundantly in return. We are so happy to see our kids coming back after the holidays 
so calm, poised and collected, thinner, taller, wiser and ready to learn. 
 
A special thanks to our room moms, Jill Potter, Chanda Gonzales, Michelle Malison, 
Amanda Guslani, and Loran Tolbert for organizing the gift giving.   
 
Please know that the Treehouse staff continues to pray for all of our Treehouse families 
as you work so hard to raise your children. Your children are precious and we thank you 
for sharing them with us. We love watching them grow in wisdom and in all other areas. 
Believe it or not, they also teach us so much. 
 
2025-2026 Registration:   
Thank you for enrolling your children at Treehouse for the next school session.  It is a 
privilege to have your children at Treehouse and a joy to serve your family.   
 
Thank you for telling your friends and neighbors about our school.  We thank you and 
appreciate your support.    
 
School Closed on January 20:  
Treehouse will be closed on Monday, January 20, in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. 
 
Summer Registration: 
Applications for Summer Session are now available.  Please stop by the office and pick 
up your application if you are interested in enrolling your child during the summer months.  
Please select your schedules carefully as there are no substitution of days or 
cancellations allowed. 
 
 
 
 



Sign-In/Sign-Out: 
Please sign in and sign out for your child daily with the accurate time. Only designated 
adults are allowed to sign-in and out. Please do not allow your children to sign themselves 
in or out on the official binder.  
 
In addition, if you wish to add or remove an adult on your child’s pick-up/drop-off list, 
please email the office. 
 
Thank you for your support as we all work together.    
 
Consultation: 
I am always available to meet with you.  Please call and set up an appointment if you 
wish to talk to me.  You can also email me at jan@treehousepreschool.org.   
 
PK & TK parents, if you are needing support in choosing a school for your child for 
Kindergarten, please let me know.  I will be happy to assist you as you embark on this 
very exciting journey. 
 
Review on Yelp and Google: 
Please take a moment and leave us a review on Yelp and Google.  We are praying for a 
full enrollment next school session, and your reviews help us greatly.  
 
The Lord bless and keep you. Here’s a verse I would like to share with you as we enter 
into a New Year of hope and blessings from above. 
 

Isaiah 41:10 

So do not fear, do not be dismayed, 

for I am your God. 

I will strengthen you and help you 

I will uphold you with my righteous 

right hand. 
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